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MCAE Has New Acting Executive Director

Jennifer McAllister, MCAE's Public Policy Field Organizer, became
MCAE's Acting Executive Director as of July 1. Jennifer's past
experience as chief of staff for former Senator Andrea Nuciforo, a
manager of WalkBoston and a member of other nonprofit boards
qualifies her for the new responsibilities MCAE has entrusted to her as
Acting Executive Director.   
 
In announcing Jennifer's new role, Laurie Sheridan, MCAE President,
said, "Jennifer is intelligent, resourceful and multi-talented, and the
MCAE Board is delighted to be working with her in this capacity." 
Decisions regarding additional staff will be made after receiving a final
determination from The Boston Foundation regarding MCAE's renewal
grant and the completion of MCAE's strategic plan.  Jennifer can be
contacted at jmcallister@mcae.net  or 617-482-6223.
 
Keep reading for more new developments at MCAE! 

Network Conference Coming -- March 23!

In anticipation of the new Request for Proposals that is scheduled to
be released by the Massachusetts Department of Elementary and
Secondary Education (ACLS) in mid-October, the MCAE Board
decided to move the Network Conference to March.    
 
The Network Conference will be held on Friday, March 23, 2012 at
Devens Common Center in Devens, MA.   
 
We're excited to be at this brand new venue!  

MCAE Has A New Office!

On September 1, MCAE moved its office to World Education, 44
Farnsworth Street, Boston, MA 02210.  MCAE's telephone number is
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the same:  617-482-6223 (MCAE).  
 
We are very grateful to Joel Lamstein and World Education for helping
us reduce operating expenses by re-locating to their space and look
forward to this collaboration. 

MCAE Annual Meeting:  November 16 at 12:30 p.m.

MCAE's Annual Membership Meeting will be held on Wednesday,
November 16, 2011 at Mount Wachusett Community College in
Devens, MA at 12:30 p.m., immediately following the MCAE Board
meeting.
 
According to MCAE's by-laws, the Annual Membership Meeting must
be held before December 1.  In past years, the meeting has been part
of the Network Conference, but must now be held separately since
Network is being re-scheduled for the spring.  The nomination slate for
the MCAE Board of Directors, MCAE's annual report and MCAE's
financial report will be presented. 
 
All MCAE members are invited to attend on November 16! 

Massachusetts Coalition for Adult Education
101 Tremont Street, Suite 812

Boston, MA 02108
617-482-MCAE (6223)
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